

Cloverbuds will have a chance to come and learn at monthly fun filled science labs! Members will be able to explore science based activities with a seasonal twist. This month we will be meeting at the Extension Office and lab will start at 10am. Call or email Tiffany to reserve your spot at 740-446-7007 or riehm.11@osu.edu.

October 1st



Erupting Jack-O-Lantern

Bring a zip lock baggie & Wear old clothss

In this investigation, we are going to explore the chemical reaction as we combine dish soap, yeast, food coloring and water with hydrogen peroxide.



September 3rd

Leak Proof Bag

We learned about polymers and plastics! We had a good fun and a wet time!! How do we use plastic in our everyday lives? We use plastic baggies almost daily to store foods, snacks, office supplies, and much more. It even holds in liquids. Ever wonder what that small thin plastic bag is made of and why it is so strong?



